
We Need Your Help! 

 

We have realised that more wildlife homes and feeders are needed around the school, to 

encourage animals to live on the school grounds. We need warm, dry homes that animals 

can live in safely, and animal feeders where they can eat food and feel safe. 

As we love to reuse waste materials, we are hoping that these can be made from recycled 

materials you may have at home.  Here are some ideas, however there will be a lot more to 

see if you and an adult search for ideas on the internet. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

So this half term, why not get busy and make an animal home or bird feeder.  Please bring in 

your creations the week beginning 28th February and we will create a display in school so 

everyone can see what you have been up to. 

Many thanks from,  

The Eco Warriors and School Council 


